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Dr. Dionisios Vrochides
3 Nikiforou Foka Street
Thessaloniki GREECE

Dear Doctor Vrochides,

On behalf of the Royal College, I extend to you our congratulations for your success at the
examination leading to Certification in the specialty of GENERAL SURGERY.

The official date on which you have satisfied all the requirements of Certification by the
Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada is June 19, 2012.

All provincial licensing authorities will be notified of your Certification at that time.
However, I suggest that you forward this letter as soon as possible to the medical licensing
authority in the jurisdiction where you intend to practice in order to ensure timely
processing of your license application. Your specialist certification will automatically be

mailed to you in approximately three months.

All specialists certified by this College are invited to apply as early as possible for admission
to Fellowship. Membership in the Royal College includes enrollment in the maintenance of
Certification program and permits the use of the well recognized specialty designation
FRCPC (or FRCSC) in recognition of your achievement. A registration form will be mailed to
you shortly by the Membership Unit with other pertinent information.

We hope that you will maintain a continuing association with the College, as a Fellow, and
thereby participate actively in furthering its objectives. If you have any question, please
contact the Membership Services Centre at the toll-free telephone number at 1-800-461-

9598.

May I extend to you my personal best wishes for success in your future professional
endeavours.

Sincerely,

O

Kenneth A. Harris, MD FRCSC
Director, Office of Education



